
Fire River Gold Announces the Appointment of Stacey Bligh as a Director

VANCOUVER, May 21, 2015 /CNW/ - Effective May 21, 2015, Stacey Bligh has been appointed as a director of Fire River Gold Corp. (the "Corporation")
(NEX:FAU.H) (CUSIP 31811Q304). Ms. Bligh has been working with publicly listed companies for over 17 years in various administrative and management roles. 
She has been the corporate secretary of several TSX Venture listed companies, most recently, Fire River Gold Corp.  Stacey studied business administration and
global development at Queen's University. The Board is pleased to welcome her to the Corporation.
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The TSX Venture Exchange, NEX, nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release
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For further information: Email: pdyer@firerivergold.com, Telephone: (775) 401 1183, www.firerivergold.com
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